
Thank you for choosing to use MySchoolBucks to securely and
conveniently pay for your student’s school meals this school year.

We’re updating the program fee you pay at checkout in MySchoolBucks
when funding your student’s meal account to $3.25 for each credit/debit
card payment beginning on March 7th. Please note that if your district
accepts e-checks, the program fee when paying by electronic check will be
$2.75 per meal payment on the same date.

Due to rising payment processing interchange fees and increased
operational costs, this adjustment to our per-transaction program fee for
school meals is necessary to continue providing you with the best and most
secure online payment experience.

If you would like to make changes to your saved payment methods or
automatic payment settings, please log into your MySchoolBucks account.
For questions, please call our support team at 855-832-5226.

Thank you,

The MySchoolBucks Team


